
DATE: May 6, 2021 

TO: Mayor and Members of Council 

FROM: Wendy Law, Deputy City Manager, Administrative Services & City Solicitor 

RE: COMMUNICATION – Committee of the Whole (2) May 12, 2021 

Item 11 – APPOINTMENT OF MEMBERS TO THE TRANSPORTATION 
AND INFRASTRUCTURE TASK FORCE AND THE VAUGHAN PUBLIC 
LIBRARY BOARD 

Recommendation 

1. That Council consider the additional applications received in addition to
Confidential Attachment 2, for appointing two (2) members to the Vaughan Public
Library Board for the 2018 – 2022 Term of Council.

Background 

After the Committee of the Whole (2) Agenda was published last week, Staff was notified 
that additional applications for the Vaughan Public Library Board were received in the 
Office of the City Clerk via mail. They were not included in the Confidential Attachment 2 
of the report.  

Staff recommend that these additional applications be considered for appointment. 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Wendy Law  
Deputy City Manager  
Administrative Services & City Solicitor 

Attachment 1 

Confidential Attachment – Applications - Vaughan Public Library Board (Mayor 
and Members of Council only).  
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